
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

This past week Val and I celebrated our 42nd 
wedding anniversary.  How we thank the 
Lord for putting us in each other’s lives!  
There are many principles that make a 
marriage work.  Early in our relationship, we 
learned the power of “magic words”.  These 
simple, but powerful words will keep our 
marriages strong and healthy and will build 
oneness and intimacy like nothing else.  
Here are the “magic words”…”I love 
you”…”I’m sorry”…”I was wrong”…”Please 
forgive me”…  eleven words that will 
transform every relationship.  Val and I 
seldom part from each other without 
saying, “I love you”.  Neither of us get tired 
of hearing those words.  And many times 
we have spoiled the devil’s plans by saying, 
“I’m sorry”.  Does your communication 
include these eleven magic words?  Try 
using them and watch what happens when 
they are said with honesty and 
humility…They are life-giving in their power. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 

Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – Pastor Owen Scott  will be speaking 
this morning. There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children 
under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is 
unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are asked to stay 
with their children.)  Nursery facilities available to mothers with 
babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service 
today…a great chance to meet a new friend. 

                      

This week at Valley Church… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language)  
7 pm on Monday evenings.  For info call Kay (604)986-2932 or 
Elaine (604)986-4288.   
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of 
the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray 
each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed 
prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing about your 
answers to prayer!  
 
SOUL TREK (for youth)  
7 pm on Tuesday evenings.  Contact Tim Shaw at (604) 980-0307 
for further info.  This week will be the last event of the season. 
 
Mom’s  Morning Out is over for the summer season – It will 
resume in September. 
 
Marcel & Kristina Kurtz and their family will be taking this week 
off…a well deserved rest! 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 

Send in your photos!  Please share some of your 

special moments with us by emailing us your 

favorite family photos to use in the bulletin and on 

our website. If you are taking a trip over the next 

few months, take along a Valley Church bulletin 

and take a photo of you holding it in front of a site 

you’re visiting…Valley Church’s  version of North Shore News “News 

Around the World”…”Valley Church Around the World”! 

If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some new 

information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 

Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 

You’ll find the cards in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 

VBS dates for 2013 – This summer our VBS will be held the week of 

July 15-19th.  Enter the epic adventure 

that empowers kids to stand strong. 

Here, God’s victorious power isn’t a fairy 

tale – it changes kids forever. Join this 

royally-rockin’ realm – register to be a 

part of this Kingdom Rock VBS today! 

Your help is needed next Sunday! A disabled lady who attends 

Valley Church on the last Sunday of every month is wondering if 

someone could meet her at the door before the second service and 

sit with her during the service.  If you would like to help in this way, 

please call Darcy Cash at (604)982-7667. 

Photos on front (clockwise from top left)- Brian & Manon Park at 
Mendenhall Glacier, Juneau, Alaska; Andy & Gillian Kodis in San 
Francisco; Anne & Neklan Brozensky overlooking the Columbia River 
in Castlegar;  Cam & Kate Eldred after completing the Seek to Peak 
Run on June 15th – Congratulations! 

https://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/valleychurch/
https://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/valleychurch/

